
2020-2021 Moore Skate Club CanSkate/Starskate AGM Report

The Moore Skate Club season was divided into three sessions. Session two ended prematurely and

session three was unable to take place because of the COVID-19 pandemic. Jessica Marcinov and Cindy

Oakley were the professional coaches and all sessions were taught in group format.

Session 1- Sept 14-Nov 7, 2020

Session 2- Nov 10-Dec 19, 2020

CanSkate Ribbons passed 7(S#1) 34(S#2)

Canskate Badges complete 1 10

Star 1-5 assessments 8 10

Star 6-Gold tests 0 2

COVID limited the amount and type of skaters that we could have on the ice. No skaters with

inexperience were able to register as coaches were not able to physically aid skaters in any matter.

As there was no ending ice show again this season the coaching staff would like to congratulate our

graduating skaters Isabella Barnet, Madison Lourenco, Jessie Pearce, and Katie Pearce. We will miss you

and we wish you the all the best.

Cynthia Oakley


